
Did you
know ?



Google partners with
internet archive's,
Wayback Machine. 🕵️‍♀️ 



The Wayback Machine
provides a glimpse into
how webpages
appeared in the past,
allowing us to look back
at the history of the
internet. 🧭



“As the web ages,
countless URLs lead to
digital ghosts. Enter the
Wayback Machine: a
digital time capsule
preserving our internet
history. Now, it's just a
click away from Google
search results.” 
— Mark Graham, Director,
Wayback Machine 📜



This new update will
be integrated into
Google Search,
appearing as a ‘see
previous versions’. 📚  



How it works 🛠️
Conduct a search on Google
as usual

1.

Click on the three dots next
to a search result

2.

In the “About this Result”
panel, select “More About
This Page”

3.

Click the link to view the
archived page on the
Wayback Machine

4.



The rights holder has
opted out of archiving

The webpage violates
content policies

Not all websites will have
links to archived pages.
Links won't appear if:



Imagine
Better.
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